
SCS bullet points for week ending 2014-04-18
Scientific Computing Services held a second Town Hall Meeting for Unix Users on Thursday April 10.  In addition to providing updates on our Unix, 
Storage and HPC services, we had discussions on planning computing outages and managing the batch environment.   We are polling the community to 
schedule two more Town Hall meetings this year.
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